People’s Peace Campaign Statement

The Peoples Peace Campaign announces that the
Human Chain peaceful event scheduled for 28™ and

29™ June has been postponed and will not take
place as planned.

This comes as a result of the Isracli Army’s recent
reoccupation of the whole of the Palestinian
administered territory of the West Bank and its
policy of, curfews, blockades of Palestinian towns
and cities, and targeted assassinations.

The Israeli authorities have for their part exhibited
a determination to block this joint peaceful activity
by denying entry and turning back more than fifty
Italian participants at Tel Aviv airport, despite the
fact that they were in possession of invitations to
participate in this non violent activity.



